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EOIR to Relocate Arlington Immigration Court 
Name to change to Annandale Immigration Court  

 

FALLS CHURCH, VA – The Arlington Immigration Court will end normal operations at noon 
on October 6, 2022, to prepare for the court’s relocation to Annandale. Staff will remain onsite to 
accept phone calls and filings at the Arlington Immigration Court until October 17, 2022. 
However, all hearings scheduled at the Arlington Immigration Court after October 5 will be 
rescheduled to the Annandale Immigration Court. EOIR will notify parties whose cases are 
affected.  

On October 17, 2022, hearings will commence at the Annandale Immigration Court, the 
Annandale filing window and phone lines will open, and the Arlington Immigration Court will 
close.  

NEW LOCATION CONTACT:  Annandale Immigration Court 
7619 Little River Turnpike 
Suite 400 
Annandale, VA 22003 

HOURS OF OPERATION:  8:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday 

TELEPHONE:    703-343-4000 
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